MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE 9-1-1 BOARD HELD ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 1990, IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS OF CITY HALL, 555 WALNUT, ABILENE, TEXAS.

* * * * * *

Public notice having been duly given, the 9-1-1 Board met at 10:00 a.m. in the City Council Chambers of City Hall.

* * * * * *

Board Members

J. E. Smith, President  

Present:


Roy McDaniel, Vice President





Jo Moore, Secretary





Jake McMillon, retired County Commissioner





Robert Harris, Volunteer Fire Dept. Rep.

Others Present:

Bill Gilliland, Southwestern Bell Rep.





Deloss Edwards, Acting Fire Chief





Noel Johnston, Police Officer





Pete Beretta, Abilene Fire Department





Mrs. Jake McMillon


J. E. Smith, President, called the meeting to order and opened the public hearing by asking for comments on the public review hearing

required in order to receive public comments regarding the 9-1-1 System.  There being no one present and desiring to be heard, the public hearing was closed.


Following the public hearing, Mr. McDaniel moved to adopt an order relating to the continuation of the district and the 911 emergency service fee.  The motion was seconded by Mr. McMillon and the motion carried.


There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

ATTEST:

____________________________



____________________________

Jo Moore, Secretary





J. E. Smith, President
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